
 
 

Nexco Resources Inc. Announces Change to Board of Directors 
   

 
Vancouver, Canada – May 30, 2017 – Nexco Resources Inc. (NXU: CSE) (“Nexco” or the “Company”) 
wishes to announce that Darren Lindsay has resigned as a director of the Company effective May 31, 2017. 

The Company would like to thank Mr. Lindsay for his valuable contributions to the Company and wish him 
success in his future endeavours.  

About Nexco Resources Inc. – Nexco is engaged in the business of the acquisition, exploration and 
development of mineral resource properties.  Nexco’s sole property is the Berger-Golden Eagle Mineral 
Property, located in Scotch Creek, British Columbia.  Nexco’s shares trade under the symbol NXU on the 
CSE. 

 
Contact Information - For more information, please contact:  
Robert Coltura, Chief Executive Officer 
Tel: (604) 888-1892 
Fax: (604) 683-4499 
Email:  rcoltura@matalia.ca  

 
Neither the CSE nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the CSE) accepts 
responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. No stock exchange, securities commission or other 

regulatory authority has approved or disapproved the information contained herein. 
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